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The Board of Trustees was presented with a COVID-19 update at the December 17,
2020 board meeting. The information provided in this monthly update report includes
any changes related to campus operations and the COVID-19 pandemic incurred in the
last month.

COVID-19 ON-CAMPUS REPORTED CASES

Confirmed, reported positive cases of students and employees who work or attend
class(es) on-campus.

July
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2020

November
2020

December
2020

Employees 0 0 0 0 0 0

Students 0 1 6 3 2 0

IN-PERSON COURSES, SPRING 2021

10 Exempted Programs in Essential Workforce Fields following an authorized strict,
indoor instructional protocol

● Offered in hybrid format with online lectures and in-person labs
● 43 courses with 531 duplicated students, approx. 185 unduplicated students

Physical Education Courses following a strict, outdoor instructional protocol (beginning
February 1)

● Offered outdoors with restrictive social distancing and no physical contact,
masking and individual control of equipment

● 47 courses, 754 duplicated students

SANTA BARBARA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT USE OF WAKE CAMPUS
FACILITIES

During the winter break, SBCC Administration collaborated with the Santa Barbara
County Department of Public Health and the Santa Barbara County Office of
Emergency Management to offer vaccinations at the Wake Campus.
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Vaccinations began occurring at the Wake Campus on January 5, and are expected to
continue for the next few months. Vaccinations are being administered per the
prioritization guidance from the State and County. SBCC has been honored to aid in the
distribution of vaccines to community members by providing space at the Wake Campus
to the County.

VACCINATIONS FOR EDUCATION SECTOR

In early January, the District received confirmation from the Santa Barbara County Public
Health Department that current SBCC employees will be eligible to receive the COVID-19
Vaccine in Phase 1B, Tier 1 as part of the “Education” category. Vaccinations are a rapidly
evolving health challenge. Our Public Health Department is working diligently to secure enough
vaccines to provide to our entire community. The District is awaiting further information on when
it will be SBCC’s employees “turn” to receive vaccinations.
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